								September 16, 2020

The governing body met in regular session at 7:30 p.m., September 16, 2020 in the council room.  Mayor Joe Mitchell and council members Alice Lackey, Kylee Luckeroth, Mike Stallbaumer, Steve Bennett, Ray Shinn and Jim Mitchell were present.   Also present were City Administrator Matt Rehder, City Attorney Martin Mishler, Brett Ohlsen, David Frehe, Erin Toby, and Laurie Schmelzle and reporter Matt Diehl.

Mike Stallbaumer noticed an error in the September 2, 2020 minutes as presented.  In paragraph 8, the sentence “Kylee Luckeroth moved and Jim Mitchell seconded a motion to approve the $5,000 sponsorship from the City for 2021.  All six voted aye.” should be deleted.  Mike Stallbaumer moved and Kylee Luckeroth seconded the motion to approve the minutes of the September 2, 2020 meeting with the correction.  All six voted aye.

Fire chief Brett Ohlsen presented the bid for the new rural pumper.  The bids received were from Toyne - $326,407.00; Feld Fire - $346,604.00 and Danko - $350,000.00.  The fire department recommends the Feld Fire bid of $367,962.00 which included an addition of 9 options in the amount of $21,358.00.  Jim Mitchell moved and Steve Bennett seconded a motion to approve the bid from Feld Fire in the amount of $367,962.00.  All six voted aye.

Recreation Director Erin Toby was present to give reports on the recreation activities.

At 7:45 p.m., Jim Mitchell moved and Kylee Luckeroth seconded a motion to go into executive session for ten minutes until 7:55 p.m. for a personnel matter to include the Mayor, council members and City Administrator Matt Rehder.  All six voted aye.

Meeting reopened.  At 8:10 p.m. Alice Lackey moved and Jim Mitchell seconded a motion to adjourn the meeting.  All six voted aye.





							Jane F. Strathman
							City Clerk
